On September 19th, the following questions were received from Board Chairman Tom Lynch regarding Board Item CP1 - Architectural Agreement for Suncoast HS:

Question:  Did MPA do Jupiter High? 

Response:  Yes.

Question:  What else did they do and what are the results?

Response:  The attached Periodic Performance Evaluation indicates the projects that MPA has done recently.  On these projects MPA has a current rating of 3.47 on a 4.00 scale.

Karen Sides

Executive Secretary

